
From: Just, Debra [mailto:Debra.Just@Willoughby.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 16 February 2015 9:40 AM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Cc: Hamilton, Sally 
Subject: Submission regarding Ausgrid's proposed 2015-19 street lighting pricingDear Mr Anderson, 

 
Dear Mr Anderson, 
 
SSROC has forwarded a submission to the Australian Energy Regulator about Ausgrid’s proposed 
2015-19 street lighting pricing. Streetlighting currently accounts for more than one third of 
Willoughby Councils electricity costs each year. Ausgrid’s proposed 2015/16 charges for the three 
most common lighting types appear to be 58-59% higher than the average 2015 charges for the 
same lights across the five Victorian electricity distributors. There are also many other issues that 
need to be addressed by Ausgrid for a fair outcome for Local Government as outlined in the 
submission. These issues will have a significant financial impact on all Councils and are not 
sustainable into the future if not addressed immediately.   
 
Willoughby Council therefore fully endorses the submission and we look forward to a favourable 
outcome.  
 
Regards 
 
Debra Just  
 
 

 

Debra Just - General Manager 

WILLOUGHBY CITY COUNCIL 
PO Box 57 Chatswood NSW 2057 
P +61 2 9777 1010  

E Debra.Just@Willoughby.nsw.gov.au 
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This communication may contain confidential or privileged information intended only for the recipient. 
If you are not the intended recipient you should not disclose, distribute or copy this communication 
without the approval of the sender. 
Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this communication by mistake. Please 
also advise the sender if any part of this communication is not received or legible. 
Any views expressed in this communication are those of the sender unless specifically stated as the 
views of Willoughby City Council. If this communication is made in the course of the exercise of the 
sender's official functions, or for the purposes or use of Willoughby City Council, then it will be a State 
record. By law, Willoughby City Council is obliged to retain all such records, and to provide access to 
such records where it is required or permitted to do so. 
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